Dear La Pietra Families,

Both applications for need-based financial aid and merit-based scholarships for the 2025-
2026 school year are now open.

If you are interested in applying for financial aid and merit-based scholarships, please be
sure to complete both applications by the deadline of December 31, 2024.

How to Apply For Financial Aid:
Please follow the instructions posted on our Financial Aid page.

How to Apply for Merit Scholarship:
Please follow the instructions posted on our Merit Scholarship page.

Important Reminders:

e Financial aid is awarded on a need-based, annual basis, and all families must
reapply each year.

» Merit scholarships are awarded based on academic achievement, leadership, or
other significant contributions, and all families must reapply each year.

» Both financial aid and scholarship amounts can change from year to year, based on
family circumstances and available funding.

We strongly encourage families to start the application process early to ensure all required
documents are submitted before the deadline. For more information on how to apply,
including application instructions and required documentation, please visit our website or
contact the school’s Financial Aid Office.

Thank you for being a valued part of our La Pietra community. We are dedicated to
making our educational opportunities accessible to every family, and we're here to support
you every step of the way.

Financial Aid Info

With gratitude,
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Teré Aceves
Dir. of Institutional Advancement & Enrollment Services
The Office of Institutional Advancement

La Pietra - Hawai'i School for Girls
2933 Poni Moi Road, Honolulu, HI 96815
T. 808.922.2744 | F: 808.923.4514
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